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The month of August 2023 has been extremely busy as we began the 2023/24 school year.   It was 

such an honor to welcome Early Start and Traditional Start Administrators, Educators, International 
Educators and Students to Milwaukee Public Schools.   

 In addition, I participated in all of the listed meetings and activities.  I suggest everyone take the 
opportunity to visit one of our wonderful schools.   Observe the beautiful environments created with our 
prudent use of our ESSER funds, and the exceptional hard work performed by our Building Engineers and 
Facilities/Maintenance staff. 

 

Academic Achievement 

• Attended  Early Start Educators Institute held at North Division High School 
• Attended  New Educators Institute held at North Division High School 

 

Effective and Efficient Operations 

• Attended  Principal Leadership Institute held at Hamilton HS 
• Attended  meetings with Mayor Johnson and Police Chief Norman 
• Attended  meeting regarding Green New Deal grant 
• Attended LRP meeting regarding Art and Music Policy modifications 
• Attended AFP meeting 
• Attended Maple Tree Teacher Orientation 
• Attended Special Board Meetings 
• Attended Run Back To School Event  

 

Student, Parent and Community Engagement  

• Attended  7th Annual Green & Healthy Schools Conference held at the Milwaukee County Zoo 
• Attended  Early Start First day of School at Bay View High School 
• Attended  Wisconsin Public Education Network Summer Summit 
• Attended Stuart Elementary Open House 
• Attended Goodrich Elementary Open House 
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